Notice of a 30-Day Public Review Period and Public Hearing
Proposed Parks and Recreation Master Plan 2011 - 2015
Van Buren Township Planning Commission

Notice is hereby given to any and all interested parties that the draft Van Buren Township Parks
and Recreation Master Plan 2011 — 2015 will be available for public review and comment for 30
days beginning March 24, 2011 at the Van Buren Township Clerk’s office Van Buren Township
Hall, and at the Belleville Area District Library during regular business hours or online at
http://www.vanburen-mi.org/PDF files/Rec-Master-Plan.pdf.

The Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Wednesday April 27, 2011 at 7:30 pm in
the Board of Trustees Room, Van Buren Township Hall, 46425 Tyler Road, Charter Township of
Van Buren, County of Wayne, Michigan, 48111, to hear comments on the proposed Parks and
Recreation Master Plan 2011 - 2015.

Van Buren Township is preparing a five-year Parks and Recreation Master Plan in accordance
with the Michigan Department of Natural Resources requirements. When completed, the plan
will serve as a guide for the acquisition and development of Parks and Recreation Department
facilities and programs over the next five (5) years.

All interested parties may submit comments in person or in writing to the Parks and Recreation
Department, 46425 Tyler Road, Van Buren Township, MI 48111. Please contact the Parks and
Recreation Department at 734-699-8926 with questions or comments.

In the spirit of compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals with a disability
should feel free to contact the Department of Developmental Services at least seventy-two (72)
hours in advance of the meeting, if requesting accommodations.
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